
1 July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus
information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 13 Prom Friday 24th June                                  Campus Sports Day Tuesday 28th June

Lost Property and Uniform Donations
If your child has lost items this term, please advise them to check at Reception. We have lots of
unnamed items that will be donated if they remain unclaimed by the end of term. Here is a selection:



Donations of outgrown, or no longer needed, uniform are very welcome - please pass to Reception.

Layards - Students will retain their current coloured lanyard as they progress to the next year group so
please do not dispose of them as we charge for replacements. Broken lanyards can be bought from

Reception for £1 cash.

All Years ● Dear Parents/Carers. We shared this resource last summer and we are sharing it
again. It is a wonderful self care toolkit for well being with lots of signposts for
support as well as activities for students to try - My Self Care Plan.

Many thanks. Ms Gajjar

● Click here for the HPA (Higher Prior Attaining) Newsletter

● YEARS 10 - 13
What’s next – free download
Now is a good time to start thinking about what your teen’s next steps are after
GCSE or sixth form next summer, especially if they’re currently in year 10 or 12.
They’ll be making many of those decisions during the autumn and spring terms. The
Parents’ Guide to What’s Next provides a summary of all options Post 16 and Post
18, so you’ll know what choices they have and what to bear in mind when making
those decisions. It’s free too!

https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/whats-next

● Please see information below regarding a dance based qualification for pupils aged
10-18 years. Students do not need any prior dance training in order to take part,
they simply need to have a willingness to work hard to achieve the award.

Applications close on 11th July. For more information, please contact
info@movingtogether.co.uk

Bronze Explore Arts Award

Year 8 ● Please see information regarding the Twycross Zoo trip - Year 8 Twycross Zoo

Year 10 ● GCSE Exam Results will be available for Year 10 students from 10.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 25th August in the Brookvale Hall.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tHiVEKPvMEeuL6wVqQClsPgHWyRk1FEI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gN4F_6ZkEHyLtrHbct4mWJlRloeNeQWr/view?usp=sharing
https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/whats-next
mailto:info@movingtogether.co.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ty6JrMofp5kCEMqVEbHVHrUvFRdzwg0u/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xvydvTRi08hx3HxlLwpXodZs_GiiVR5T/view?usp=sharing


Year 11 ● GCSE Exam Results Day - Students will be able to collect results from 9.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 25th August in the Brookvale Hall.

Post 16 ● Click here for Year 12 Last week of term arrangements letter

● A Level Exam Results Day - Students will be able to collect results from 9.00am until
11.30am on Thursday 18th August in the Brookvale Hall.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ulMg7nwxTCUbUnOh2dL1zP1kFSSl_JvA/view?usp=sharing

